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Scoil Naomh Treasa Board of Management Meeting
15th February 2022

Agreed Report

The Board of Management would like to thank all of the children, parents and staff of
Scoil Naomh Treasa for their continued support of Scoil Naomh Treasa and ongoing co-
operation with Covid-19 guidelines.

Congratulations to the pupils of 6t class who will receive the sacrament of Confirmation
on Thursday 17t February.

A number of policies were reviewed and ratified at the meeting, namely:

RSE, SPHE, Healthy Eating, Homework and Enrolment Data Privacy Statement.

Thank you to parents for their cooperation with the Junior Infant Parent Teacher
Meetings in February via phone calls.

Thank you to our Parent’s Council for organising the Christmas Raffle and raising
€3,243.00

Well done to the Amber Flag Committee who organised an “Inside Out Day” and raised
€455.15 for Pieta House.

Well done to our Student Council who recently organised a Valentine’s art competition
and treats for all pupils in the school.

The Board of Management of Scoil Naomh Treasa wish all members of our school
community a safe, relaxing and happy mid-term break from the 21st -25th February.



